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Meet the Princi al
and the g
%

Superntendent

We want to meet families in order to see how we
are doing!
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Monday, September 11, 2023

From 8:00 am to 9:00 am
At the School

This event provides a fantastic
opportunity for families to ﬂ
come together, meet new
friends, and strengthen our
vibrant school community.

Don't miss out on this senaational event!

@ For more information please Call Lori Carter at 530-225-0011




